
Thank you to those who came to the community meeting on Monday the 2nd March 

2020 to hear about the Kāinga Ora developments held at Beach Haven Community 

House.  The Birkdale Beach Haven Community Project (BBCP) hosted this event by 

default.  As the meeting became unruly the BBCP Board Chairman – Shanan Halbert 

was asked to facilitate the meeting to ensure the meeting was productive and each 

member of the community was heard.  

We hear the community want more information about the developments in our 

backyard and we are prepared to listen to you and work to our best ability to get 

your questions answered. We also hear that the community wants another meeting 

where Kāinga Ora can answer the questions noted in the minutes.  

We want the community to know that BBCP is in full favour of social housing! We 

understand the importance of giving everyone in our community an opportunity to 

live in a warm and dry home!  We just want to ensure that the right people come 

together to answer our questions to have the most favourable outcome possible to 

create a thriving and positive community!  

All information will be updated at www.birkdalebeachhaven.org.nz as we receive it.  

 

 

http://www.birkdalebeachhaven.org.nz/

